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30 June 1978

Dr Alan Yates
Department of Hispanic Studies

The University
Sheffield S10 2TN

Dear Dr Yates,

Thank you for your letter of 27 June. | am just
off on holiday to France but | shall let you have what you
want when | come back. Again | want to emphasise that |
am very much a beginner on Catalan politics and | would be
giving the paper in order to learn from the society's
members and not in order to give them an authoritative
discussion of Catalan politics.

Best wishes,

You s‘sincerely,_
2A

Jack Brand
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